
Scholarships and Awards Ceremony
The 2012-2013 Academic Year Scholarship and Awards Ceremony was held on June 12, 2012  
at the Doberstein Admissions Center. These scholarships are made possible by the donations 
received through Annual Fundraisers. Donors include 
businesses, alumni, and friends of the University. Funds  
are also raised through the Green and White Scholarship 
Ball and the Wilmington University Scholarship Golf Classic.  
 
The Green and White Ball is an annual fundraiser held  
in October. Decorated themed rooms transform the 
classrooms into a party atmosphere that feature venues  
of food, beverages, cocktails and music. Guests can dance  
to the FUNSTERS while perusing the incredible offerings  
at the Silent Auction table located in the main ball room. 
 
The Annual Scholarship Golf Classic is held in the spring. This past May over 136 golfers registered 
to enjoy a beautiful afternoon at Cavaliers Country Club. Lunch and refreshments were provided 
throughout the day. In the evening 180 guests attended the 19th Hole Celebration which included 
dinner, awards, a silent auction and entertainment from the band Thoughts in Common, featuring 
Anita King. Scholarship recipients Michelle Yang and Michael Sammons attended the celebration  
to thank the players and sponsors for the continued support of the scholarship fund.


